
Wareham  Police  announces
annual  “Stuff-a-Cruiser”  toy
drive
The Wareham Police Association will be hosting its annual
“Stuff-a-Cruiser” toy drive. It will be held on Saturday,
December 7, at Target and Walmart from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.
Every year the association collects toys for underprivileged
local families, and we look forward to another successful
year.

We welcome everyone to stop by, say hello, and meet some of
your  local  police  officers  along  with  members  of  the
Department  of  Natural  Resources.
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